
 Dromara Primary School 
 

13th December 2023 
 
Christmas Jumper/Accessories can be worn on Friday 15th & Thursday 21st December.   

 
Term ends: Thursday 21st December 

Children in Years 1-3 and siblings will leave school at 12.15 pm.  
The remaining children in Years 4 – 7 will leave at 12.25 pm. 

This is to ease congestion. 
*PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON YELLOW LINES OR OVER DRIVEWAYS* 

 
No extra-curricular activities week commencing Monday 18th December. 

 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed our ‘Festive Fridays’, making Christmas decorations 
and taking part in activities. Don’t forget to pay for these via SchoolMoney – thank you!   
‘Photo Booth’ (Friday 15th Dec) – optional for any children who would like fun photos with 
their friends from their class (£1 extra) Thanks again for your support. 
 
Christmas Dinner - Thursday 14th December 
This is now closed and no more bookings can be taken as the meals kitchen 
has been informed of numbers for pre-order. 

 
PTA Crafty Christmas Days – Monday 18th (Y1-3) and Tuesday 19th December (Y4-7): £2.50 
per pupil (max. £5 per family). This should be paid via SchoolMoney App. Thank you! 
 

Poppy Appeal - £365.75 raised, thank you for your generosity on behalf of the Dromore Branch of the 
Royal British Legion. 
 
School Stationery – Dear Santa, please deliver some stationery (pens, pencils, rubbers, Pritt, colouring 
pencils, felt tips, etc) – thank you. 

 
Bookings for school meals on 4th - 5th January can be made from now to Wednesday 3rd 
January.  All school meals for January are also available to book now. 

 
Applications for September 2024 Year 1 are made via the 
Education Authority website, www.eani.org.uk.  Parents will 
also need to upload a copy of their child’s birth certificate.  
Further details are available on our website.  
 
Extra-curricular Activities January – February 2024 
Details on separate newsletter 
 
And finally… 
Could everyone please ensure that all school dinners, trip 
money, PTA events and Festive Friday money is paid up to 
date before Monday 18th December, as accounts need balanced before the end of term. Thank you. 

 
School reopens: Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

Wishing everyone a very happy and safe Christmas  
and a peaceful New Year. 

http://www.eani.org.uk/

